

Building New Lives... Realizing Our Vision

December 28, 2009

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

Chairperson

Barbara McConnell

Honorary Co-Chairs

Nancy & Stanley Baron

Anne Thomas

Campaign Committee

Garrett Bromley

JoAnne Byrnes

George Eckelmann

Stephen Little

Jean Mohr

Bruce Morgan

Linda Rusch

Jan Schmidling

Reverend Sue Goodwin and

Ms. Linda Oniki

Grace United Church of Christ

18 Court Street

Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Sue and Linda

I'd like to extend a special thank you on behalf of the Anderson House Board of Trustees, staff and residents for your generous donation of \$500.00 to our Capital Campaign.

Your gift is an investment that will bear dividends for years to come. With a second residence, Anderson House will be able to provide comprehensive and compassionate care to 28 women simultaneously, providing countless women in the future with the opportunity to rebuild their lives, reunite with their families, and become productive members of society.

We are excited about realizing our vision of treating more women with the excellence they so deserve. Sincere thanks from all of us at Anderson House and the untold women and children who will be touched by your kindness in the years ahead.

Very truly yours,

Toni C. Hansen Executive Director

Accreditation

Anderson House is a residential program for women recovering from alcoholism and drug addiction. Dedicated to providing quality treatment, Anderson House supports women as they develop the necessary goals and life skills to return to the community as responsible, productive and sober individuals.